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Issuance of 2007 tax returns 

 

  

Pretoria, 8 March 2007 - The South Africa Revenue Service (SARS) wishes to alert all taxpayers that Income Tax 

Returns for 2007 will be issued later than is usual this year.  
 
Taxpayers will be informed about when they can expect to receive returns. SARS will make an announcement on the 
issuing of tax returns and related additional information shortly.  
 
In the meantime taxpayers are encouraged to record accurate odometer readings if they are in receipt of motor vehicle 
allowance and to retain such information for the submission of their returns later this year.  
 

ENDS.  
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